
	 Isn't it fun learning about 
others? In life you have to pay 
attention to detail, observe 
everything everywhere, inspect and 
learn from anything you see because 
it is all knowlege. Bill Nye said, 
"Everyone you will ever meet meet 
knows something you don't". The 
mind is an infinite place.

	 

	 I encourage you to join my mind, 
to be my eyes, and experience some 
of my experiences with this book. 
Here we have an "adventure" of mine 
that I went on in 2018 for easter. I 
went to New Brunswick to visit 
family, one of my favorite tings to do 
ever!



	 My name is Jonathan Thériault 
and I am a Second Year Graphic and 
Web Design Student. I am no 
professional photographer, but I am 
a man with a camera, capturing 
memories one picture at a time. So 
come witness my experience in this 
book

	 




Through The 
Adventure 

Of A Young 
Photographers 
Eyes









Every Adventure Starts With One Road, 

But Can Lead To Many Destinations.














Adventures With Family Friends And Laughter, What Could Be Better?






















Look With Your Eyes, And Observe With Your Mind. Nature Is Magical.














Like every book, every 

adventure comes to an 

end, but just keep in mind 

that the road does not 

have to stop there.





